
 

Static Safe Environments Ltd - Modern Slavery Policy 
 
Modern Slavery Statement 
 
Static Safe Environments Ltd (SSE) is committed to ensuring modern slavery or 
human traƯicking does not exist in its organisation or supply chains. 
 
SSE recognises its responsibilities under The Modern Slavery Act and does not 
support or conduct business knowingly involving any act of slavery or human 
traƯicking as defined in The Modern Slavery Act 2015.  
 
Preventing Modern Slavery in our business 
 
SSE carry out appropriate checks on all employees, recruitment agencies and 
suppliers, so that we know who is working for us or on our behalf. Every employee 
has a written employment contract and are paid in line with UK employment and tax 
legislation. We comply with our legal obligations to ensure the health and safety of 
our employees and workers, including working hours, rest breaks and holidays. 
 
Preventing Modern Slavery in our Supply Chains 
 
SSE only conducts business with reputable manufacturers and suppliers, many 
long-standing partners from the UK and Europe. SSE prides itself on providing 
quality products from manufacturers and suppliers with established quality and 
management systems, with traceable supply chains. 
 
Reporting a Concern 
 
Any concerns relating to modern slavery or other matters in SSE’s supply chains 
should be made to the Managing Director of SSE immediately. Any concern reported 
will be investigated and dealt with confidentially. 
 
Contact: Matt Wilson 
Tel:  01384 898599 
Email:  m.wilson@staticsafe.co.uk  
 
Signed on behalf of Static Safe Environments Ltd 

 

Matt Wilson - Managing Director 
19th June 2025 


